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Arizona hospitals announce opposition to “Graham-

Cassidy” healthcare bill 
 

Statement from Greg Vigdor, AzHHA President and CEO 
 

PHOENIX, AZ – Today, the Arizona Hospital and Healthcare Association (AzHHA) announced 
its formal opposition to the “Graham-Cassidy” legislation, the latest congressional effort to 
repeal and replace the Affordable Care Act.  AzHHA President and CEO Greg Vigdor issued the 
following statement: 

“A central goal of the Arizona Hospital and Healthcare Association is to ensure more Arizona 
families have access to quality care they can afford. The Graham-Cassidy legislation being 
considered by Congress falls short on both counts. 

“This proposal erodes critical protections for patients and consumers, and would lead to costlier 
premiums for many individuals – especially those with pre-existing conditions. Millions would 
lose coverage altogether.  

“From a fiscal standpoint, the legislation represents a massive shift in financial risk and 
responsibility from the federal government to states like our own. According to an independent 
analysis by the non-partisan Avalere Health firm, this legislation would reduce federal funding 
to Arizona by $11 billion between now and 2026.  

“Just as troubling is all we don’t know about this bill. Because of the frenzied fashion in which it 
is being considered, Congress lacks even the most rudimentary analysis necessary to make an 
informed decision. The non-partisan Congressional Budget Office has indicated it won’t even 
have time to ‘score’ the bill in terms of its impacts to patient coverage and federal finances. 

“This process is the furthest thing from a ‘return to regular order,’ as advocated by Senator 
McCain. The Arizona Hospital and Healthcare Association stands ready to work with our 
congressional delegation to address shortcomings with the Affordable Care Act, especially to 
stabilize the insurance market. This legislation is a step in the wrong direction. We urge Arizona 
lawmakers to vote NO.” 
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About AzHHA   

AzHHA is Arizona’s statewide association for those organizations and individuals devoted to 
collectively building better healthcare and health for the patients, people and communities of 
Arizona. Founded in 1939, AzHHA’s objective is to improve healthcare through Better Care, 
Better Health and Lower Costs with the ultimate goal of making Arizona the healthiest state in 
the nation. For more information, please contact communications@azhha.org or call (602) 445-
4300.  
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